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Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 

From: Rav Sean Gorman <rabbi@prideofisraelshul.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 2:44 PM 
To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 
Cc: jared.kolb@cycle.to 
Subject: PW13.11 

Hi.... 

Over the last several weeks, several cyclists have been injured by cars.  One of those 
cyclists is my son (he is fine now).  We have the ability to prevent that.  One injury is too 
many. Every injury is avoidable.  The faster that the implementation of Toronto’s bicycle 
plan is implemented, the lower the number of injuries we will have.  Spend the $25 
million a year over 6-7 years, instead of doing less over a longer period of time.  The 
benefits are immediate. 

Thank you. 
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416-226-0111 ext. 16 

Check out our website at www.prideofisraelshul.org. 
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